
 

Reference: ID-156 
Contact: FOI Coordinator 
Email: foi@digital.gov.au 

 

Email: ​foi+request-3585-e35c92c6@righttoknow.org.au  

 
 
Dear Ms Smith 

Freedom of Information Request no. ID-156 

I refer to your request for access to documents relating to ​inappropriate use of Slack​ ​under the ​Freedom of 
Information Act 1982.​ I have taken your request to be for:  

"​Copies of any documents mentioning inappropriate use of Slack between 1st January 2017 and 29th May 2017​." 

We received your request on 29 May 2017 and the 30 day statutory period for processing your request 
commenced from the day after that date. You should therefore expect a decision from us by ​29 June 2017​. 
The period of 30 days may be extended if we need to consult third parties or for other reasons. We will 
advise you if this happens. 

I am satisfied that the DTA will not be charging for the processing of the information provided in this 
correspondence, this may change however if further correspondence is required. 

Please note that information released under the FOI Act may later be published online on our disclosure log 
https://www.dta.gov.au/who-we-are/corporate/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/subject​ to certain 
exceptions. (For example, personal information will not be published where this would be unreasonable.) 

We will contact you using the email address you provided. Please advise if you would prefer us to use an 
alternative means of contact. If you have any questions, please contact the FOI team using the above 
details.  

Yours sincerely 

 

(authorised for electronic transmission) 

Radi Kovacevic 
Assistant Secretary 
Enabling Services 
Digital Transformation Agency 

1 June 2017 

https://www.dta.gov.au/who-we-are/corporate/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/subject

